INTERIOR REGIONAL HOUSING AUTHORITY

Notice to Community Members of Birch Creek

Working in partnership with the Denduu Gwich’in Village Council, Interior
Regional Housing Authority will be taking applications for the Home
Ownership Program in Birch Creek beginning August 20, 2019. The

homeowner will be responsible for all utilities and maintenance of the home

once selected.
To be eligible, you must show legal documentation of the following:

e Copy of Photo 1.D. for every person over the age of 18

e Copy of C.I.B. or Tribal Enrollment Card for all household members
e Criminal background check for everyone 18 or older

e 1040 tax returns for the last 3 years: 2016, 2017, & 2018

e Copies of all Income received; Last two paystubs, all other income

e More details are provided on the application cover sheet

IRHA’s Eligibility, Admissions, and Occupancy Policy requires IRHA to use a
point system to determine the priority of applicants. This method of selecting
applicants is intended to assure that nepotism, politics, and favoritism are

avoided during the selection process.

Please contact the Denduu Gwich’in Village Council at 907-374-9925,
Or Kristen Moreland, or Nadine Carroll with IRHA at 1-800-478-4742 for a
HOP Application.

The application period is:

Open Until Filled

Incomplete applications will not be considered.
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